Leukaemia
Foundation

22 May 2017

Lara Chapman

MPN Alliance

6 Rothbury Place
THE GAP QLD 4061

Dear Lara,

Thank you for your recent application to raise funds for the Leukaemia Foundation by organising
an online art auction during the month of November 2017.

All funds raised will help more people to survive a blood cancer diagnosis and go on to live a
full life. We are committed to investing in research projects which focus on improving patient
outcomes and providing free accommodation and support programs which aim to reduce the
emotional impact of a blood cancer diagnosis.

This letter confirms that the Leukaemia Foundation has approved your application. This
approval is subject to following the Leukaemia Foundation’'s Application to Fundraise
Guidelines and the Application to Fundraise Terms and Conditions.

Your fundraising activities for Leukaemia Foundation should stay within the Leukaemia
Foundation’s community standards and values. If in doubt contact your Community
Fundraising Officer for guidance before planning your fundraising activity. The Leukaemia
Foundation reserves the right to withdraw your application at any time if it appears that your
fundraising activities could have a negative effect on the image or reputation of the
Leukaemia Foundation.

The Leukaemia Foundation bears no financial responsibility nor provides insurance cover for
this event.

Community Fundraising Officer, Lauren Maidens, will be available to offer advice when
required. Please feel free to contact Lauren on 07 3318 4457 or email:
Imaidens@leukaemia.org.au.

This authority expires on 1 December 2017.

Cassandra Creed

Director of Community Fundraising
Leukaemia Foundation

PS. To find out more about the work of the Leukaemia Foundation and how you can help beat
blood cancers, phone 1800 620 420 or visit www.leukaemia.org.au/
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